
Update on graduation, October 2024 

I am thrilled to share an update on my graduation. On September 25, 2024, I successfully 

graduated with a degree with credits. 

I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to ISTEPup for the invaluable financial support 

throughout my academic journey. Your organization's contribution has made a significant impact 

on my life. 

Additionally, I would like to thank Laura, my buddy, for her guidance, support, and kindness. 

Her mentorship has been invaluable. 

As I move forward, I am eager to explore international career opportunities. It is my sincere wish 

to work overseas, and I hope this dream becomes a reality. 

Thank you once again, ISTEPup, for believing in me and empowering me to achieve my goals. 

I have attached some pictures from graduation ceremony for your viewing 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Mbeko 



 



 

 


